NOTICE OF THE MEETING OF THE
CLEARWATER UNDERGROUND WATER
CONSERVATION DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that the Clearwater UWCD (CUWCD) Board of Directors, as member of
the Bell County Adaptive Management Coalition (BCAMC), will attend an educational meeting
for the public on Tuesday, July 14, 2020 beginning at 6:00 p.m. in the cafeteria of the Thomas
Arnold Elementary School, located at 550 Thomas Arnold Road, Salado, Texas 76571 for the
purpose of:

I. To discuss future actions by the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (FWS) regarding the
Salado salamander.

In accordance with safety concerns related to COVID19 at this event, social distancing will occur,
face masks are required if social distancing cannot be attained and will live streamed virtually by
the coalition partners. Those unable to attend in person can join via personal computer, tablet or
smartphone.

The video link for computer, tablet or smartphone is:
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/546817277

Interested persons may also dial in using your phone:
United States (Toll Free): | 866 899 4679 Access Code: 546-817-277

This is not a regular board of directors meeting or work session. This notice is being posted
in the event that a quorum of the District Board is in attendance at the event. In such event,
the meeting will be a public meeting under Chapter 551, Government Code. No action will
be taken by the Board members on behalf of the District at the event.

This public meeting is available to all persons regardless of disability. If you require special assistance to attend the
meeting. please call 254-933-0120 ar least 24 hours in advance if accommodation is needed.

Dated the __10*" day of _July 2020 Leland Gersbach, Board President

Dirk Aaron, General Manager




